
 

LEADING AN 
EFFICIENT AUDIT 
 
Don’t miss the first Illinois Government Finance Officers 

Association Chicago Metro Chapter Lunch and Learn of the year. 

Learn from experienced auditors and seasoned professionals on 

improving your auditing process. Lunch will be provided 

by Panera.  

 

Representatives from BKD, a leading auditing firm, will be 

providing an update on ASU standards effective for 2020, tips for 

developing an audit timeline, and benefits of an efficient close 

process. Also, Hoffman Estates Assistant Finance Director Anthony 

Fashoda and Yorkville Finance Director Rob Fredrickson will be 

providing some best practices.  

 

Eligible for one (1) CPE credit under NASBA requirements for 

continuing professional education. 

Thursday, 

January 16, 2020 

Arlington Heights  

Village Hall 
33 S. Arlington Heights Road, 

Arlington Heights, IL 60005 

 

11:30 Registration and 

Networking  

11:50 Lunch Served 

12:10-1PM Presentation 

Register today at 

IGFOA.org under 

upcoming events 

Fee   

$20 for Members 

$25 for Non-members 

Illinois Government 
Finance Officers 

Association  

Chicago Metro Chapter 

 

 


